
April / Aprile  2024

Brothers and Sisters,    

I want to thank everyone who volunteered at the Spaghetti Dinner 

and Bake Sale we had back on March 23rd. And a big thank you if  

you supported us by coming down to enjoy a big dinner with your 

family. The dinner and bake sale were a big success!

We are continuing to make progress redoing the Bocce Courts. 

We are hoping to have them finished early in May.

Make plans to attend our Sons and Daughters of  Italy 

Anniversary Dinner and Dance on Saturday June 8th. Tickets will 

be available at the General Meeting on Wednesday April 17th, or 

you can contact Anna Vann. See page 3 for details.

Fraternally yours,

President Sal
************************************************************************************

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  
SATURDAY, MAY 4, 9 AM.  COME 
HELP WITH OUR SPRING CLEANUP 
AT THE HALL.  PLENTY TO DO, 
INSIDE AND OUT.  SIGN UP AT THE 
UPCOMING MEETING, EMAIL 
SOIDENVER2075@GMAIL.COM, OR 
CALL 303-238-8055.



Caring Report-Unfortunately, we lost four of our members 
this past month. Please keep the families of the following 
members in your thoughts and prayers.  Elaine Alfonso, 
Lorraine (Lolly) Sabell, Bambina (Babe) LaGuardia, and 
Angelina Sether.  

Anyone interested in playing in a 
bocce tournament?  Tirolesi Trentini 
del Colorado are holding their annual 
tournament at our lodge on Sunday, 
April 28th.  Don’t have a team? That’s 
okay!  We’ll put singles together to 
form teams.  Fun day, lots of great 
food, 50/50 raffle, etc..  Contact Anna 
Vann at 303-618-8023 for more 
details..

DUES are DUE!!! Thank you to you members that paid your dues 
on time (before March 31st). If it slipped your mind, please take a 
moment to mail a check, pay by Zelle, pay by credit card…we have 
many options for you!  (Please contact Anna Vann at 303-618-
8023 for Zelle and credit card details.  Don’t hesitate!  We don’t 
want your membership to be cancelled.  We’re having too much 
fun! 



Sons & Daughters of Italy 

Denver lodge 2075 

invites you to attend

The 66th Anniversary 

Dinner dance

DATE: Saturday, June 8th, 2024

TIME: 6 to 10 PM 

5925 W 32nd Ave, Wheat Ridge, CO 80212

Cost: $50 Members, $55 Guests

Ticket Price includes Dinner, 

Refreshments, and dancing

Contact Anna Vann for Tickets at 

303-618-8023 or email 

soidenver2075@gmail.com



Please Join Us at the Denver Lodge for These Events

April / Aprile

Note – there will be a limited newsletter in April.

April 17th – General Meeting Dinner starts at 6:15 PM

May / Maggio

May 4 – Hall Spring Cleanup 9 am

May 15th – Social Meeting, Dinner starts at 6:15 PM

June / Giugno

June 8th-- 66th Anniversary Celebration

June 19th – Social Meeting, Dinner starts at 6:15 pm

       

Contact Us
Order Sons & Daughters of Italy in America, 

Denver Lodge #2075
5925 West 32nd Avenue, WheatRidge, Colorado 80212

303-238-8055

soidenver2075@gmail.com
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